
BTCWG meeting for Thursday 26th July 2018

BID and BID Manager Update: 

The following update has been provided by Lorraine McQuillan:

The Beckenham Together BID has formed their BID Board with 
representatives from various businesses within the BID area. The 
Beckenham Together BID Company has been set up with the BID 
Manager appointed. The BID Manager starts on reduced hours in 
August and will be full time from September. The BID Manager will be 
available to attend future BTCWG meetings. Once the BID Manager is in 
post the delivery of the projects within the Business Plan will commence. 
 


